
 

Office of Early Childhood 
SY 19-20 Guidance for Families on Spring Collection Report Cards 

 
 

As schools are closed in response to COVID-19, the Office of Early Childhood is committed to ensuring 
that all children continue to have access to a high quality preschool education. The Spring Collection 
period has come to an end and Teachers will be sharing your child’s Report Card through 
MyTeachingStrategies GOLD Family Portal. If you do not already have access to the Family Portal, please 
speak with your child’s teacher and share your email so they can send you an invite. Below are directions 
for accessing your child’s Report Card. 
 

1. Teachers will share your child’s Report Card through MyTeachingStrategies 
2. You will receive an email from Teaching Strategies with subject ​[Child’s name]- “Report Card” - [time 

sent]. ex:  Jennifer - “Report Card” - 10:29 AM 
3. The body of the email will contain the message below 

  
4. Select ​continue 
5. The link will bring you to the login screen

 
6. If you already created an account login. If not, select Sign Up and follow the directions. 
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7. Once logged in, select Learning Forms

 
8. Select Report Card 

 
9. A pop-up window will appear. Click on the ​blue ​hyperlink 

 
10. Review the Report Card and feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher with any questions 
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